PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP

FRIDAY 8 MARCH 2013
PRESENT

Elaine Hartshorne, Susan Elwood, June Barrett, Trish Campbell

APOLOGIES

Mrs King, Keith Boothman, Christine Boothman, Margaret Baines, 
Margaret Cruden, Sandra Finney, Jo Hartley
MAB has done a draft report regarding the PPG (from January 2012 to date) which was shown to the group for them to read.

A photographer has given a quote of £145 to take 30 pictures to be placed on a board in reception introducing all the GPs and staff.   

There is £180 in the book fund and the group agreed this could be used for the photographs

SE spoke about the spiritual counsellor (Ian Ferguson) and explained that this was not a religious counsellor, even though he is a Pastor, but that he was someone who did work at Bentham Road  and was really there to provide someone to talk to for sympathy and empathy as sometimes patients book GP appointments and it is just someone to talk to that they need. 

SE also spoke about Care Network which provides a range of quality assured services which promote independence for vulnerable adults living in Blackburn with Darwen.  (A copy of the leaflet regarding this is attached).  

The date of the next meeting has been set as Friday 10 May 2013 at 2 pm
